
Combined Veterans Council 
 of Waynesboro 
 505 Evangeline Drive 
 Waynesboro, PA 17268 
 
 
        
                  April 2023 
 
Dear Parade Participant, 
 
The Combined Veterans Council is sponsoring the Annual Memorial Day Parade and Services. 
The Council invites the members of your organization to participate in our Memorial Day 
Parade and services to be held at Memorial Park on Monday, May 29, 2023. The parade will 
form along Main Street and CV Avenue, as well as in Frick Company Parking Lot starting at 8 
a.m. and will move promptly at 9 a.m. Services at Memorial Park will follow the parade. 
 
Please respond by email to combinedveteranscouncil@gmail.com or phone (717) 372-9847 of 
your intent by May 20, 2023.   
 
A tentative parade itinerary will be sent at a later date. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Combined Veterans Council. 
 
 
Respectfully, 

Janeen McChesney 

Janeen McChesney 
President | Secretary 
Combined Veterans Council 

mailto:combinedveteranscouncil@gmail.com

